

BULLETIN - 11th October 2024

Dear parents and carers

On Wednesday this week, all our teaching staff and teaching assistants went to St Aidans after school. This was for training on Adaptive Teaching. We spent two hours with teachers and teaching assistants from every school in YCST discussing and formulating how we can better improve our teaching skills and ensure we are adapting for every kind of pupil. It was a worthwhile and rewarding training session and we are looking forward to implementing what we learnt and meeting up again in January.

It has been delightful showing lots of prospective new parents around school. They are always very complementary about the children's behaviour and attitudes, the impressive grounds and the family feel. Many prospective parents are now visiting because they have heard such good things about our school so our reputation is definitely preceding us! If you know anyone who would like a tour from Mrs Andrews or Mrs Honey, please ask them to get in touch with the school office.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey

Sports Report—Girl's Football

The team were in action this week and performed excellently - winning two matches! Enthusiastic and determined, the team encouraged and supported each other. All eleven girls were a credit to the school and a joy to take to the tournament. My personal highlight were the team's backheel kick offs - I am sure these will take off in the professional game soon! From the tournament, Evie and Amie stood out for their positivity and perseverance across all the matches. They received the 'ASKO Player of the Match' award in worship time today. Well done girls!



As part of our commitment to 'Healthy Schools' any snacks that children consume in school should be considered healthy. As such, we have created a list that identifies snacks that can and cannot be eaten in school. Please look carefully at the attached list and ensure that your child only brings in those that are considered healthy. Please note, we have fresh fruit available in school every day. Additionally, only water in drinks bottles please. We appreciate your support in making our school a 'Healthy School'.



You will be receiving details today about a Parent Governor Vacancy. Parent Governors play an important role on our Governing Body and I would be delighted if we could have more representation from our All Saints community. If you would like any more details or would like to discuss this voluntary role in person, please see Mrs Andrews or Mrs Honey. We also have an additional Governor role available so if we have more than one candidate, both could be accommodated.

Chair of Trustees Vacancy

As you are aware, our Fellowship schools are part of a larger Trust: Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust. The Chair of our Trust is stepping down and we are now recruiting for someone new to take up this very important role. Please see the attached advert which describes the role and how to apply.

Christmas Extravaganza Meeting

If you would like to be involved in this year's event, please come along to a meeting on Thursday 7th November at **3pm.** Free OWLS for the children of parents attending the meeting. We all have a lot of fun organising these special events so come along and join in the fun!





Our Values Certificates were awarded to:

Mars Class: Madison for respect

Saturn Class: Reeva for respect and responsibility

Jupiter Class: Henry for respect

Sun Class: Ava for responsibility

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this week!



RAFFLE PRIZES NEEDED

Please drop off at the school office or there is a box in the parent shelter.

Writer of the week:

Miles for showing such a positive attitude towards his writing.

Reader of the week:

Teddy for some amazing reading of his sounds this week.



Wednesday 16th October: Saturn Class 'Alfresco Learning'

Wednesday 16th October: Mars Class to Born of the Forest

Thursday 17th October: Harvest Supper at All Saints Church 6pm

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October: Parent Consultations

Tuesday 12th November: Saturn and Jupiter class visit to Magna

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to 'Annie' at St Aidan's

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm at All Saints Church.

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and children)

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza—change of date!

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm



All Saints Church Services

Sunday 13th October—Family Worship—Pet Service 11am to 12 noon, refreshments from 10.30am

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church Family Zoom Services and would like to be email enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org

